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Hello,

I just learned of the proposed change to the leverage rules from 100:1 to 10:1. That would put a lot of investors at a
disadvantage to the rest of the world. I would hamper my ability to trade and build wealth. I think it is more about educating
new investors to the potential of loss with leverage, than to try to protect the ones that are already successful at trading forex.
1 am apposed to "Regulation of Retail Forex" identification number RIN 3038.AC61.

Thank you for letting me express my views.

Carol Tucker


